






                                    February 23, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello! Hope all of you are having a great week! ((
March is Reading Month!  You are welcome to come any day during the month of March at 2:30 to read to the children! Feel free to bring a book from home, or I will provide one for you. We are looking forward to seeing any of you who are able to come to be special readers!!!  ( (
                                            Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!

We will be celebrating the birthday of Dr. Seuss on Thursday, March 2nd. Your child is welcome to bring to school any Dr. Seuss books for some reading fun! Please make sure the books are labeled with your child’s name. Thanks for your help! 
Reading: We are enjoying our extended text chapter book, “Owl At Home”! We continue to focus on the following parts of speech: nouns, verbs, adjectives and synonyms! 

Math: Keep working on Addition and Subtraction math facts!

Special Writing Activities: You will find in your child’s Thursday folder his/her Valentine writing. I am so proud of all the children and the success they continue to make each day. Keep up the wonderful work!
 Book Order: March book order is due on Friday, March 3rd.
Have A Fantastic Weekend!
